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Chairman Proctor and Member of the House Elections Committee,  

 

I am submitting my proponent testimony for HB2106 

 

I do support this bill for the simple fact that Kansans not foreign entities need to make decisions about 

amending our state’s constitution. While federal law already prohibits foreign contributions to 

candidates, it does not explicitly cover state constitutional amendment campaigns 

HB2106 will fix that.  

Foreign governments and businesses should not be able to fund efforts to change our state’s founding 

document.  

Regardless of political beliefs, all Kansans should agree that our state constitution should be shaped only 

by those you reside here.  

 

Thank-you 

 

Tammy Minihan  

Republican Precinct Committeewoman 

Sedgwick County  

 


